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7 February 2013
 
Dear Malcolm,
 
Thank you for this material.  You’ve done a phenomenal amount of work.  I’m very grateful.  Now
I have to digest all of this.  Leave it with me.  The battle goes on.  The hoax is more obvious today
than it ever was.
 
Keep well, Malcolm.
 
With best wishes,
 
Alan Jones AO
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